
Senate Community Affairs Legislation Committee 

 

SUPPLEMENTARY BUDGET ESTIMATES – 22 OCTOBER 2015 

ANSWER TO QUESTION ON NOTICE 

 

 

Department of Human Services 
 

 

Topic: Discussions with private sector hearing aid providers 

 

Question reference number: HS 4  

 

Senator: Cameron 

Type of question: Hansard page 98 

Date set by the committee for the return of answer: 11 December 2015 

Number of pages: 1 

 

 

Question: 

Senator CAMERON: Has the Minister, the Minister's office, the Department or any of its 

officers conducted separate discussions with private sector hearing aid providers?  

Ms Campbell: The Department has not conducted any discussions to that effect.  

….. 

Senator CAMERON: The Department said that they had not, I am asking about the Minister.  

Ms Campbell: We will take that on notice. This is a confusing period of time, but yes, I 

understand.  

 

Answer: 

No. 

  

 

 

 

 

 


